
Please do not do this with expanding Ohio gambling. Drug addiction and alcohol abuse is on the 

rise again. Clinician’s are over burdened already with high caseloads. Treatment that boarders on 

Medicaid fraud is all across Ohio. Caseloads are too HIGH for clinical staff to manage. There is 

not enough time to work with people let alone provide quality services to them. Build in safe 

guards on limits that can be lost , put more professionals in the field before it’s too late.  

In my own experience working with substance abuse I would say it’s at lease 75% also having 

gambling issues.  There r more seniors at home due to leaving the work force, more women at 

home and no funds available for funding treatment. By the time people are aware of the problem 

it’s to late they have lost everything. 

Please don’t do this. 

Becky granger 

 


